【A卷】

中華電信股份有限公司 96 年新進從業人員遴選試題類別:專業職(四)第三類專員

쇼 ㅁ	• # -		**
7千日	:英文		*請填寫入場通知書號碼:

注意	D作答前須檢查試卷與答案卡所標示之卷別(分 A、B 卷)是否一致,以及入場通知書號碼、	身
	角號碼、應試類組是否相符。	
	②太試悉正反兩百共 5.0 題,每題 2 分,限用 2B 鉛筆在「筌宏卡」 F 作筌。	

- ②本試卷正反兩頁共 50 題,每題 2 分,限用 2B 鉛筆在「答案卡」上作答。 ③本試卷之試題皆為單選選擇題,請選出最適當答案,答錯不倒扣;未作答者,不予計分。 ④答案卡務必繳回,未繳回者該科以零分計算。

一、字彙(請依照句子前後文意,選出最適當的答案	_	•	字彙	(請依照台	7子前後文章	, 選出	最適當的答案)
-------------------------	---	---	----	-------	--------	------	--------	---

1.			sun came out from the blu ③ possibly	
2.	The UN has its troo ① confronted	ps from Iraq. Let's hope of abolished	that war will come to an e ③ conquered	nd soon. ④ withdrawn
3.	The economy in that cour ① recreation	ntry is facing a severe slo ② resumption	wdown and possibly a ③ recession	in the next few years. ④ reproduction
4.		ost in the The forest in the litter	made it hard to trace him on a panic	lown. ④ regret
5.	I know him. I have to		n three times.	4 somehow
6.	Don't buy me a whole ca ① grin	ke. A will be enough ② knob	ı. ③ pint	④ slice
			nsumer and one of these is ③ associations	
8.	Having published many in the deputation	mportant papers, he enjoy 2 reputation	ys a high as a schola ③ temptation	r. ④ imputation
10. 11.	The museum's main hall murmurs activity should be a Conscientious	 comprehensive an enormous book, a projects voided after an operation Lengthy 	inclusiveand its restaurant looks likresemblesStrenuous	e a big cake. ④ surrenders
	① accommodation	② legislation	③ formulation	(4) institution
_ `	文法測驗			
13.	next week.			ch at the opening ceremon
			3 whom	
14.	Free Spirit Team will pro		ontest as it is much better t	
1 5			③ won	be wined
13.	Gorillas are the best @ among		of	@ upon
16	For many people, one of			о проп
_ 0.	① marry		3 marriage	(4) marital
17.	Of all the novels I've read	d, this one is interes	sting.	
1.0	2		③ the most	for all
18.	the election is the q Candidate will win	uestion both political part	ties are asking. ② Whose will win the car	adidata
	3 Whose candidate will		Who's candidate will v	

20. 21.	After the car accident, I kep ① pray ② On the average, a healthy h ① can ② and blurred, it is extre ② A person's eyes become ② Once a person's eyes be ③ In case of a person's eyes be ③ That a person's eyes become ① That a person's eyes become ① not to ②	praying neart to pure must emely difficult to damaged ecome damaged es become damaged ecome damaged	mp five to 3 o recover	to pray ablespoons of blood with ought	 prayer every beat. should no
٤,	片語測驗				
23.24.25.26.27.	He can type very fast. He ① is able to ② I haven't decided when I'm ① walking out on ② The cars are moving so slo ① keep up with ② Old soldiers never die; they ① bring about ② He went for an ocean voya ① let up ② Defined most broadly, followed.	is about to I New York I taking off Wly that I can I look forward to y only I fade away ge and his I lived up	3. I'll let y 3 them j 0 3 health.	looks up to you know once I get the following for ust by walking fast. give up to cover for sticked to	 setting up with help on with give off built up
29.	from generation to generati ① handed in ② I was browsing in the libra ① turned around ② This contract is approv ① consistent with ②	ion. handed on ry and an i brought out val by both partic	(3) Interesting (3) es involve	handed down g book on traveling in A took over ed.	handed off
四	、會話測驗				
31.	A: I'm hungry. Let's have A: Why don't we have Ital: ① It's a good restaurant. ③ What do you like?		B:@	hat do you want to eat? Nice talking to you. That sounds great.	
	A: Why did Judy leave? B:			Before the other students Because she wanted to	
	A: Hi, John. How're you do B: ① I'm riding a bike. ③ Fine. And you?	oing today?		How do you do? What can I do for you?	
	A:B: He's a salesman. ① What is he selling? ③ What work does he do?			Is he a salesman? What does he do?	
35.	A: How nice to meet you a B: ① You look very nice to m ③ The weather is very nice	e.		Nice to see you again, to I hope to see you again	

【請接續背面】

36. A:			
	_	a lot lately?	
large conglome	erates.	•	hey deal with small firms instead of
B: ① Be my guest. ③ On the contrary.	They earn more	A friend of mine told in ② You can say that ④ Not many.	me so. at again.
38. A: What should w	e do now?		
B: ① It's been my plea ② That's no proble ③ Can we negotiat ④ I think you shou	m.	ind out when he effected	d the payment.
39. A: Good morning	, traveler's check departm	ent.	
<u> </u>	eveler's checks. I want to	stop payment.	
A: ① We'll help you a ③ Curiosity killed			been more careful. have picked your pocket.
40. A: May I ask wha	t kind of work you are do	ing?	
B: I am working f A:	For the auditing department	t of the City Governme	nt.
① Is your wife wor② What does your③ Does your wife			
五、克漏字測驗 (請係	农照段落的上下文,選出	最適當的答案)	
Tutankhamun varcheologists were uthe Kings42 th, one British	was a king who ruled Eg incovering amazing finds ne 1900s, many people fel n archeologist, Howard (ypt around 1361 B.C. in a dusty valley near to that all the43 tree. Carter, was sure that the43 tree.	Around the end of the last century, he River Nile41 The Valley of easures in the valley had been found. he tomb of Tutankhamun was still searched for eight long years.
41. ⊕ call	② to call	③ calling	4 called
41. ① Call	② On	3 At	With
42.	② hidden	3 hided	4 hide
44. ① Therefore	② Moreover	3 However	Besides
45. ① lying	② laid	3 lain	④ lie

六、閱讀測驗

The Country Inn has just reopened under new management. The new owners have done a wonderful job redecorating the inn. The dining room looks bigger, brighter, and prettier than the old one. The food is just as good as before, but, unfortunately, the menu is less varied and more expensive. Good choices are the roast chicken with mashed potatoes, the lobster, and the homemade spaghetti with fresh tomatoes and olives. Be sure to leave room for the desserts. The selection keeps getting better and better. The homemade almond cake is as good as you can get, and the chocolate soufflé is as light as air.

The staff is friendly but not able to handle large numbers of people—the more crowded the restaurant, the slower the service. At dinner time the lines outside this popular restaurant are getting longer and longer. Try lunchtime for a quieter, more relaxed meal.

1 6.	What does the author co	mplain about the restaura	ant "The Country Inn?"			
	① Atmosphere.		② Choices of main dishe	S.		
	3 Waiters' attitude.		4 Dessert.			
47.	How many choices of di	shes does the author reco	ommend in the passage?			
	① Three.	② Four.	3 Five.	@ Six.		
4 8.	How many choices of de	eserts does the author rec	ommend?			
	① Two.	② Four.	③ Six.	4 Eight.		
1 9.	Which of the following	statements about "The Co	ountry Inn" is true?			
	① It is newly opened with beautiful decorations.					
	② It serves expensive Italian foods.					
	③ Its chocolate soufflé doesn't taste good.					
	It's hard to get a table there for dinner.					
50.	Why does the author rec	ommend lunch at "The C	Country Inn?"			
	① Business lunches are cheaper than dinners.					
	② Homemade almond o	akes are served at lunch	only.			
	③ The restaurant is less	crowded.				
	The dining room look	s brighter and bigger.				